
Craven County Republican Party 

Resolution: Election Reform 

Whereas: The confidence of our citizens in the conduct of elections is critical to preserving the 
republic; and 

Whereas: Questions have been raised concerning states conducting questionable elections in 
2020; and 

Whereas: the gold standard for voting has traditionally been voting in person on election day; 
and 

Whereas: Mail-in absentee ballots have historically presented opportunities for fraud; and 

Whereas: North Carolina needs to have an election process that is above reproach; 

Be It Resolved: 

That all voters must present a valid photo ID; and 

That voting in person on election day should be strongly encouraged; and 

That an ongoing system to monitor and correct the voter rolls be implemented by each local 
jurisdiction and reported to the North Carolina Board of Election and to the State Legislature; 
and  

That absentee ballots must be mailed through the USPS or dropped off at the Board of 
Elections office by the voter or a close relative. 
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